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Leadership Academy

August 1, 2016
Leadership Academy Families,

I hope your summer is going well. I am extremely excited about the 2016-2017 school year. For the new families to
Leadership, my name is Wakili Moore, Principal of the Leadership Academy for Young Men and I look forward to
working with your sons and grandsons. We have many enjoyable events planned throughout the year that I hope
you will be involved in as parents and guardians. Our staff is preparing as we speak to help the young men learn and
grow as much as possible. You will hear this next message plenty of times, but let me say that if you ever have any
concerns or questions, and even positive messages, please contact me directly at (585) 324-7760 ext. 1024. While
there is a specific administrator that you and the young men will work with, you can always reach out to me for
support.

I want to invite you an extremely important meeting. It is the Parent Orientation for the upcoming school year. This
is where you can hear all of the important information you will need to help the young men be successful at the
Leadership Academy. You will also be able ask questions and meet some of our staff. Please pay special attention to
the specific dates as we are having two separate orientations according to grade level.
PARENT ORIENTATION DATES
e Students in grades 9-12: the date is Tuesday August 30" beginning at 6:00 pm in the school café
o Students in grades 7 and 8: the date is Thursday September I* at 6:00 pm in the school café

I also know that, believe it or not, it is time for school shopping. Therefore, I wanted to give you information on
our dress code:
LEADERSHIP ACADEMY DRESS CODE
White, Light Blue, or Navy Blue Button Down Dress Shirt
Any Tie or Bow Tie
Tan Khaki Pants Only

Black or Brown Footwear — (They do not have to dress or “church” shoes but No colors or stripes should be visible)
NO Hoodies are to be worn in the building
No Hats are to be worn in the building

Lastly, I want to relay this message to our families from the Principal of your school.
~It is Time to Deliver on our Promise~

What is that promise?
We have a school that is Safe, Fun, Competitive, and Academically Challenging. I will explain how all of
those things will happen this year at the orientations.
We will need your help as well, as it will take parents, students, staff, and community to deliver on that
promise. Together, I am confident that we can and will be the best school for young men in the state!! I
look forward to seeing you on August 30" or September 1*.

Respectfully,

Wakili Moore
Wakili Moore
Principal of the Leadership Academy for Young Men

Success Nothing Less!



